
Jack Smith 

Re: Vehicle Extrication 

 

Hello Jack Smith, 

 

We are happy to inform you that Erie Insurance has approved your grant request and 

will be sending you $7,500.00. We hope this will assist your organization in achieving its 

goals, and we thank you for your patience during the review process. 

 

Please contact the Giving Network at givingnetwork@erieinsurance.com if you require 

an ERIE logo, ad, banner, or plan to issue a press release with ERIE’s mention.  As a 

reminder, all organizations who receive $10,000 or more per calendar year are required 

to complete outcomes reporting; a reminder will be sent in January with the latest 

possible due date. 

 

Sincerely, 

Erie Insurance 


